
 

 

 

 

 
 
 

7 April , 2022 

CIRCULAR 13 of 2022 
 
TO: ALL CLUBS 
 

RE: Bowls ACT Office Closed 
 

Bowls ACT’s Office will be closed from Thursday the 7th of April, reopening on Monday the 

11th of April. During this time there will be limited access to emails and phone calls.  

We understand that this will cause some inconvenience, however we will endeavour to 

return emails in a timely manner where possible. We appreciate your consideration across 

the coming week.  

 
Ciaran O’Rourke 
Executive Officer, Bowls ACT 


